- June 29, 1970

Cockrell Corporation
Suite 999, The Main Building
Houston, Texas 77002

Attention: Mr. J. W. Neale

Rae: Playas 14 Well No. 1-B,
Section 14-30-17, Hidalgo
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Neale:
Please advise this office as to the depth at which 9 5/8"
casing was shot off and recovered from the subject well. This
information is required on Commission Form C-105 and the plugg-
ing report.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS: jw



